
NEWSLETTER 04

20 JUNE 2023

Grey Street 

 Artist impression of an indicative outcome. 

With Stage 1 and Stage 2 works now complete, Stage 3 works (between Glenelg Street and Russell Street) have begun. 
These works will continue until 30 June. 

We thank you for your patience and cooperation throughout these important upgrade works. We will continue to work 
closely with stakeholders to ensure the works run efficiently and smoothly, with minimal inconvenience to local 
businesses, residents, and visitors.

Grey Street upgrades progress to Stage 3

STAGE 3 WORKS

• Location: Grey Street (between Glenelg and Russell Streets)

• Dates: until 30 June 2023

• Time: 6am – 3pm, Monday – Friday daily (no weekend works)

• Road Closures: Grey Street northbound lane closed (between 

Glenelg and Russell Streets) - detour via Glenelg and Cordelia 

Streets 

• Detour Map: click here

MORE INFORMATION

Stay informed with the latest 

updates on the Grey Street 

Improvement works at:

  southbankcorporation.com.au/projects

planning@south-bank.net.au

  07 3867 2078 (during business hours)

STAGE 3 WORKS IN PROGRESS

See below the project team hard at work this 
week. 

GREENING CONTINUES

Take a look at the new sub-tropical plants, 
pedestrian pathways and uplights on the 
Grey Street median, between Ernest and 
Glenelg Streets.

STAGE 3 MAP

Scan to stay up 
to date on the 
improvement 

works.

https://www.southbankcorporation.com.au/cmsb/uploads/stage-3-detour.pdf
http://www.southbankcorporation.com.au/projects
mailto:planning@south-bank.net.au
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